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THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR

WASHINGTON

April 2, 1957 § dsien 53, |

Dear Allen:

Thanks very much for your thoughtful
note and best wishes. It was good of you to take
the time to write.

As you may well immagine, I am eagerly
looking forward to being up and about again and
trust that the day is not too far away.

With warm regards and, again, many
thanks, I am

Sincerely,

/

/ ,_//{’LL o
Fred A. Seaton
Secretary of the Interior

The Honorable Allen W. Dulles
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Was,}}ungton, D. C.
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